Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 10:54 AM

To: ‘Baker, Larry'

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov; ‘Feather, David’; 'Bryant,
Rodney'

Subject: OCD tracking number - Apache - Cedar Lake Fed #716H (2RP-5301) 3-4-2019

RE: Apache * Cedar Lake Fed #716H * DOR: 03/04/2019
All,
The OCD tracking number for this release event is 2RP-5301.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2019 9:27 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>
Subject: RE: Reportable Spill Notification

2RP-5301

From: Baker, Larry <Larry.Baker@apachecorp.com>

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 2:09 PM

To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>;
'lamos@blm.gov' <jamos@blm.gov>

Cc: Feather, David <David.Feather@apachecorp.com>

Subject: [EXT] FW: Reportable Spill Notification

All,



Attached is the Initial C-141 for the Cedar Lake Federal 716H release that occurred on 3/4/19. Please let me know if you
have any questions or wish to discuss Thanks and have a good day.
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From: Baker, Larry

Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 4:20 PM

To: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD (mike.bratcher@state.nm.us)
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 'jamos@blm.gov' <jamos@blm.gov>

Cc: Bryant, Rodney <Rodney.Bryant@apachecorp.com>; Feather, David <David.Feather@apachecorp.com>
Subject: Reportable Spill Notification

All,

On the morning of 3/4/2019 Apache Corporation discovered a release at the Cedar Lake Federal 716H (30-015-40913)
located in unit letter A section 7 township 17S range 31E GPS: 32.85425 -103.90390. The release was 45 barrels of water
and 30 barrels of oil recovering 27 barrels of water and 18 barrels of oil. Please let me know if you have any questions
or wish to discuss. Thanks and have a good day.
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